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	2018 FALL RENEWAL CAMPAIGN

	

	

	To: Current Chamber Members with Energy contracts ending thru December 2019
Subject:  Chamber Energy Purchasing Cooperative Renewal Program 


	RENEWAL
APPLICATION DEADLINE IS SEPTEMBER 28, 2018
For members with contract renewal dates thru December 2019, act now due to forward market projections.  Your new contract will begin at the end of your current contract.
1. Obtain, complete and sign a Letter of Authorization from your Chamber website or contact CQI Associates.
2. Provide a recent copy of your Utility bill(s), all pages, for all accounts you are enrolling and a copy of your current contract, if applicable.
Scan and email full copies of all document
to joe@cqiassociates.com or fax to 410-630-5911.
Mail originals to:
Salisbury Area Chamber of Commerce
P.O. Box 510
144 East Main Street
Salisbury, MD 21803
WEBINAR SCHEDULE
September 11, 2018 - 1:00 p.m.
September 18, 2018 - 11:00 a.m.
September 25, 2018 - 1:00 p.m.
To participate, please select date above (Ctrl + Click) and continue to registration page.
 
Other Cost Saving Services are Available
	
	MARKET RATE PROJECTION
The rate projections through to the spring of 2022 are influenced based on three factors: 
1. weather
2. supply shortages
3. market volatility in a Presidential election year, not directly related to the candidates or the parties but related more due to uncertainty and change 
The projection for rates for contract renewals and new contracts is:
· Balance of 2018: Significantly higher than current contract rates
· Spring 2019 to Spring 2020: Higher than current rates by 3% to 5%
· Summer 2020 to Winter 2020: Higher than current contract rates due to election year 
· Spring 2021: Market rate correction based on results of the election 
Members with contracts ending in 2019 will be included in the fall campaign and all members with 2020 contact end dates may want to renew early to get past the fall 2020 market uncertainty.
REGULATORY INCREASE
The utility grid operators and energy regulators implemented a new process which increases the supply fees for current and future contracts. The cost impact for the next year will increase rates by 3 to 5%. Understand how capacity, transmission and peak load contribution fees impact your account. The co-op management team has added new processes to address upcoming contracts. 


	
Questions? Please contact:

Joe Tabeling - joe@cqiassociates.com (443)472-3870
Greg Pasha – gregpasha@cqiassociates.com  (443)745-8487

"Serving Chamber Members as the Trusted Energy Advisor since 2004"
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